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Just a quick reminder of the upcoming management team changes… 

As mentioned in the email sent earlier in the week, Mel will be leaving us at the end of 

June when she moves back home to Brisbane. It will be bittersweet for us all, we are sad 

to lose such a wonderful team member but are very excited to watch as she prepares for 

becoming a Grandmother for the first time!  

A very big welcome to Sarah Doherty who joins the team as a centre manager. Sarah 

joins us with extensive early childhood experience and looks forward to getting to know 

you all, please feel free to introduce yourself when you see her. 

After 12 years of dedicated service Deanna will be leaving us briefly, taking long service 

leave, returning at the end of June to hand over with Mel before her departure. 

Feel free to speak to Lindsay if you have any questions at all about these changes. 



 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Woolworths earn and learn is back again for 2019! 

After a successful year last year, we are excited to participate again this year. 

 

Here’s what to do: 

The more stickers we collect, the more resources we can buy for Subicare! 
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Friday 19th April (Good Friday) 

Monday 22nd April (Easter Monday) 

Thursday 25th April (ANZAC Day) 

 

Subicare will be closed on these dates 

 

                

The first of our bi-annual parent/educator meetings is fast approaching! 

Dates and family input forms will be emailed out to families over the next few weeks and 

sign-up sheets will be displayed in each care area in the weeks prior, ready for you to select 

a suitable meeting time.  These meetings are a fantastic opportunity for you to meet 

with your child’s senior educator/early childhood teacher in a formal setting to discuss any 

concerns or queries you may have, or to collaborate on strategic future planning. 

Meeting Dates 

Balloon Room: Monday April 29th – Friday May 10th  

Sunshine Room: Monday May 27th – Friday May 31st 

Rainbow Room: Monday May 20th – Friday May 31st  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope all of our lovely Mum’s will keep Friday the 10th of May free for our 

 

Afternoon tea!  (invitation to follow) 

_________________________________________ 

 

 

 

www.facebook.com/SubicareELC 

 

 

 

 


